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Acting Assistant Secretary for East Asian and Pacific Affairs Susan Thornton
will travel to Seoul, Republic of Korea, April 22-24, followed by Tokyo,
Japan, April 24-27. During her visits to our treaty allies in Northeast Asia
she will reaffirm U.S. alliance commitments and coordinate on issues of
importance for the maintenance of security and prosperity in the region. She
will also discuss cooperation in the Indo-Pacific region and the continued
close coordination on the DPRK.

Follow the Acting Assistant Secretary’s travel via @USAsiaPacific on Twitter.
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